
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
February 20, 2014 

 
The Kootenai County Sheriff’s Office has received several inquiries regarding a mailing and 
telephone campaign from the “Search and Rescue Charities.” 
 
While this is a legitimate business, it is not affiliated with the Kootenai County Sheriff’s 
Office’s Volunteer Search and Rescue Unit, nor have we requested their assistance with 
fund raising efforts. 
 
If you would like to support your local Search and Rescue Unit, donations can be made 
directly to: 
 
Kootenai County Sheriff’s Office Volunteer Search and Rescue Unit  
5500 N. Government Way 
Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815  
 
 
 
Ben Wolfinger, Sheriff 
By: Lieutenant Stu Miller 
 
 


